& BC HYdI‘O Notice of Site C Project Construction Activities
Power smart

March 2017

Site investigation work is starting in Hudson’s Hope

This letter is to provide notice that the Site C project is starting geotechnical investigations and site
survey work in Hudson’s Hope. These investigations are required to complete the designs for the
Hudson’s Hope shoreline protection berm, the upgrades to D.A. Thomas Road and the new boat
launch and its day-use facilities.

In the first or second week of April 2017, the design consultant for the project will begin work in
Hudson’s Hope in the shoreline area. These investigations will require approximately two weeks of
work that will occur between April and summer 2017.

An information meeting will be held with local residents when preliminary designs are available in
late 2017. This meeting will provide an opportunity to learn more about the designs, construction
plans and plans to minimize construction-related impacts prior to the start of shoreline protection
construction activities, which are planned to begin in 2019. You will receive an invitation by mail.

Please refer to the attached Information Sheet for additional details and a map of the area.

What to expect from this work
While this investigative work occurs, the following can be expected:

o There will be minor truck traffic in the area as geotechnical crews and equipment are
mobilized to the shoreline and surrounding area. This is expected to include pick-up trucks,
one drill rig and one excavator.

o Work will typically occur between 7:00 am and 8:00 pm, and may include work on the
weekend.

e Some noise and dust will occur in the vicinity of the investigation area. In addition, the
equipment will have back-up beepers that will be in use.

To learn more about the Site C project

The Site C project team will issue regular construction updates by email throughout the construction
period. We encourage you to visit our website and sign up to receive construction updates to stay
informed about upcoming work. To obtain more information about Site C, please:

e Visit the project website: sitecproject.com

¢ Follow the Site C Twitter account: @sitecproject

e Call the toll-free project line: 1-877-217-0777

e Email the project team: sitec@bchydro.com

e Send an enquiry or feedback online at: sitecproject.com/contact-us#enquiry

Kind regards,

Site C Project Team

sitecproject.com



